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Please no more trash and trash trucks on Highway 99. There is no responsible plan for cleanup
of wayward debris. A gazillion trucks go by my house each day, but this cushion will stay put
until I pick it up and fill my trash bin with it…at my expense. We also regularly have bits of
miscreant paper from the neighbor on recycling days. 
This is one of the less toxic reasons not to approve landfill expansion. 
Kay Eilers
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